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We're Back! 
 

It's 2021 and our chapters and chapter leaders are ready to go! On January 16 to 17, we gathered all of 
our current and prospective CARP chapter leaders for the 2021 Momentum Conference to set goals and 
visions for this new year. 
 
And they're ready: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

They've 
already 
began 
serving this 
month! 
 
On Martin 
Luther King 
Jr Day, 
CARP Bay 
Area and 
CARP New 
Jersey 
began 
participatin
g in 40 
Days of 
Service 
starting 
with a 
video 
tribute to 
Dr. King 
and what 
he stands 
for: love 
through 
service. 
Check out 
their video 
here. Read 
more about 
CARP Bay 
Area 
Service 
here and 
about 
CARP 
New 
Jersey 
Service 
here.  
 
For a lot of 
our 
chapters, 
winter 
break was 
an 
opportunity 
to dig deep 
into 
CARP's 
core 
principles 
and 
connect 

 

 



 

 

more 
deeply with 
their 
chapters. 
Check out 
all of our 
winter 
retreats 
from the 
end of 
2020 to 
2021 here: 

 

News 
 

Life, Love, & Lineage CARP Las 
Vegas Online Retreat 

From December 20 to the 26, CARP Las Vegas 
hosted their biannual seven day workshop with 
the theme: Love, Life, & Lineage. A total of 22 
participants joined in their online retreat from both 
the local Las Vegas area and from out of state.  
 
This retreat’s content was a culmination of the 
two day retreats from the semester and gave 
CARP Las Vegas leaders a chance to go even 
deeper into CARP’s Principles and its founders. 
 
Read more here! 

 

 

 

  

  

CARP LA Leaders Experience 
Turning Point in Life of Faith  

This past winter break, CARP LA hosted their 
annual Turning Point Workshop for digging 
deeper into the Principle. This year, their retreat 
was held online in two parts: Leadership Training 
from December 19 to 30 and the main workshop 
from January 2 to 4. 
 
Read more here! 

 

 

 

  

  



 

 

Midwest CARP’s Online Winter 
Retreat  

CARP Chicago, Indiana, and Michigan teamed up 
for their end of year retreat from December 18 to 
20 titled Ignite. In total, 26 participants joined.  
 
The purpose of this retreat was to have every 
participant feel valued as a child of God, our 
Heavenly Parent, and as a member of a global 
family. They also wanted everyone to see how 
God has been working throughout history and in 
Mother Moon’s current work in establishing world 
peace. 
  
Read more here! 

 

 

 

  

  

Abbreviated News: CARP Dallas 
Discover Purpose Workshop 

From January 10 to 15, CARP Dallas held a 
retreat with the theme "Discover Purpose" at the 
beautiful Tejas Trails retreat site. 
 
Read more here!  

 

 

 

  

  

Read more news here 

  

 

 

  

Announcements 
 



 

 

 

 

Mother of Peace, a Memoir by Dr. 
Hak Ja Han Moon 

CARP Co-Founder, Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon, newly 
released Memoir is available for purchase today! 
 
Find out how she lived an exemplary life of peace 
and how she has and continues to inspire leaders 
from around the world to follow in her footsteps. 
 
Get your copy on Amazon today and find out 
more at motherofpeace,com! 

 

  

  

Thank you for your continued support for CARP. 
 

Feel free to continue reach out to us with any questions or comments. 
 

Jennifer Pierce 
Communications Coordinator 

jennifer@ carplife,org 
 

  

  

   

   

 

  

 

 
 


